

Pediatric Virtual Faculty Meeting

September 13, 2021

Via: Zoom





Please mute your microphone to reduce background noises and distractions.



Welcome to New Faculty September 1, 2021



Del McOmber, MDCardiolology



John Wise, Jr, PhD Pediatrics Research Institute (PRI)



Happy Retirement



Alexandra Cheerva, MD, MS

Hematology/Oncology 2001-2021



Ronald Morton, MD
has been appointed
Division Chief for Pediatric
Pulmonology, Allergy, and Immunology.

We appreciate his willingness to serve as the Interim Chief since January 2020.





Faculty: Please update your CV information in Folio for the 2021 Annual Reviews

Welcome to UofL Folio

UoL Folio is the University of Louisville's online system for faculty to record their accomplishments related to teaching, research, creative production, service activities and community engagement.

Log in







Siddarth Shah, MDDivision Chief Nephrology

Winner of the Med-Peds Faculty Teaching Award 2020-2021



Louisville Philanthropist Tom Dunbar has pledged \$1.5 million to the Norton Children's Hospital Foundation to create the Evan Dunbar Pediatric Cancer Research Program.



This latest gift will support two new pediatric cancer clinical research projects led by William T. Tse, MD, PhD and Michael A. Huang, MD





V. Faye Jones, MD, PhD, MSPH

Distinguished Faculty Award for Distinguished Service in Career of Service





Kris Bryant, MD

Distinguished Faculty Award for Distinguished Service in Service to the Profession





Amy Holthouser, MD

Distinguished Faculty Award for Distinguished Teaching





Mary Fallat, MD
Department of Surgery

Distinguished Faculty Award for Distinguished Service in National/International Service



Travel Card Reminders



UofL Travel Card should be used for travel that will be paid for by UofL.

If your travel will be covered by a Norton funding source do not use the UofL Travel Card for those expenses.

Suggested Uses:

- Airfare
- Lodging
- Car rental (Enterprise/National)
- Gas for rental car
- Taxi, Uber, Lyft
- Parking
- Registrations
- Business Meals

Restrictions

- Airline amenities
- Hotel incidentals
- Personal meals
- Equipment purchases
- Office supplies
- Software
- Personal entertainment
- Souvenirs

More Info:

http://louisville.edu/finance/controller/acctops/travel/nonallowedtravel





Report all Government Relations



If you are scheduled to speak or present to any government official or government related group, please email:

Dianna Stover, Communications for Dept. of Peds at UofL

<u>AND</u>

Amy Sugg or Susan Friedrich, System Directors for NCMG

Thank you for your continued advocacy for children.



MARKETING & COMMUNICATIONS SUPPORT TEAM

UofL Department of Pediatrics



Dianna Stover Pediatrics Marketing & Communications O: 502-852-8607 | C: 502-558-4382 dianna.stover@louisville.edu



Theresia Pettit **Program Coordinator** O: 502-852-1020 Theresia.pettit@louisville.edu

Contact for academics/research:

- Web Content or Website Creation
- Social Media/Digital Media
- Events / Walks/ Fairs
- **Community Outreach** (Presentations or Events)
- **Government Relations**
- **Awards**
- Logos
- **Design & Print services**
- Microsoft Teams Set-Up/Training
- **Presentation Templates**

Norton Children's

Marketing Requests for clinical purposes:

- Submit to your practice manager
- Submit to Megan Gardner (megan.gardner@nortonhealthcare.org)

Public Relations / Media Requests:

- Always copy Dianna Stover (UofL Dept. of Peds)



Maggie Roetker Public Relations Director



Lynne Choate Public Relations Manager

- NC Heart

- CICU

Institute

- Group Visits



Joe Hall **Public Relations** Manager



Erica Coghill Public Relations

- Foundation
- Women's & MFM
- NICU/PICU
- Research
 - NW&C Hospital

- Diabetes
 - PEM
 - **Primary Care**
 - NCMA Med/Surg
 - Ortho
 - Neuro
 - Urology

- Manager
- NC Cancer Institute
- Prevention & Wellness
- Child Abuse



Next Faculty Meeting

October 04, 2021 12:10 pm – 1:00 pm

Via Zoom